Baby Grand Piano Fundraiser~

We are looking to purchase a baby grand piano for our sanctuary which will cost in the neighborhood of $8,800.   Breaking that amount down comes to $100 for each one of the 88 piano keys.  There is a piano fund keyboard poster placed in the fellowship hall.  For every gift given a portion of one of the 88 piano keys will be colored in as we head toward that goal.   If you wish to donate an entire key in memory of someone please let Casey know.   To make a gift toward this fundraiser, in addition to your regular offering, please put the amount and the word, "Piano Fund" on the "Other” section of your offering envelope or in the memo line of your check. Thank You.
DivorceCare~

This 14 week series is held Mondays from 6:00 to 8:00 pm. DivorceCare is a weekly video seminar series and support group for people who are separated or divorced. This 14-week program is produced by top experts in grief and recovery. Videos are combined with support group discussions of the materials presented each evening and cover the topics of facing anger, depression and loneliness, new relationships, financial survival, forgiveness, reconciliation, and moving on. The small groups are led by those who have experienced and moved through this difficult life experience and are able to help restore hope through this Christ-centered ministry. If you are interested in attending the sessions or would like more information please call Kobi Phillipps at 

(715) 431-0187 or email the church office: info@newhopelutheranchurch.org.
Help on Sundays ~  

At each of our Sunday Services there are opportunities to help assist in our time of worship. If you are willing and able to volunteer for any of these opportunities for ministry, please check the sign-up sheet on the bulletin board in the fellowship hall.  We have various areas in which we need help from the congregation.  Also, if there is a time you would like to bring altar flowers in honor or memory of someone, or just because, there is a sign-up sheet for that too.  Thank you to all who volunteer their time and talent at New Hope!
~New Hope News~
Coffee Serving Schedule ~

The new Coffee Serving Schedule can be found in your mailboxes in the fellowship hall.
Thank you to all for making this possible, we appreciate you!
The All-Church Hayride - Sunday, September 24 ~

Calvary, New Hope, Noah’s Park and Youth Group families

are all invited! The hayride begins at 3:30 p.m. at the farm of Doug and Nina Dewing 24376 N. Fossum Road, Grantsburg. The hayride will be followed by a potluck dinner, bring a dish to pass. Hot dogs and drinks will be provided.
Coats for Kids~

A tote for “Coats for Kids” has been place by the coat rack in the front entryway to our church. Several have expressed interest in donating coats to this cause and it is very much appreciated. The tote will be picked up on Sunday October 8. The 10th annual “Coats for Kids’ distribution day will be at the Siren Assembly of God Church on Saturday, October 14th at 8 am until 11 am. Everyone is welcome.
Sylvia Hansen and Committee

Grantsburg Life Chain ~

The National Life Chain will take place on Oct.1, in support of the sanctity of human life from the moment of conception until natural death.  Participants form a chain of people along the road holding signs, meditating, and praying as the traffic passes by.  These signs include:  "Abortion Hurts Women", "Jesus Forgives and Heals", "Adoption: the Loving Option"', "Lord Forgive Us and Our Nation", etc.  The community is invited to join the Life Chain by meeting at Grace Baptist Church 10 minutes prior to the rally.  Coffee, hot cocoa, apple cider and desserts will be served. The Life Chain will extend to Immaculate Conception Catholic Church and last from 2:00 to 3:30 pm. 
For more information contact 
David Vollendorf, Grantsburg Life Chain Coordinator, 
(715) 472-2992 or email: dvvollendorf@hotmailmail.com
You can also obtain additional information at: www.nationallifechain.org.    

Noah's Park after School Program ~

New Hope Lutheran and Calvary Covenant have joined together again for the after school program for children 3 years old through 6th grade. The Wednesday program is held at Calvary Covenant Church in Alpha.  The Grantsburg bus routes that pass Calvary Covenant are presently full so Calvary will be sending drivers to pick up those children who need rides from the school to Calvary.  Please contact the church office and  the school and to let them know if your children will be riding with them. Please pick up a permission slip for your child to attend the Noah's Park after School Program and return it to our church office.  There will be opportunities for the children to sing at both New Hope and Calvary on selected Sunday mornings.  The program will follow the school calendar.  If there is no school, school is cancelled, there is early release or early dismissal, there will be no Children's Program at Calvary that afternoon.  The time to pick up your children at Calvary will be at 5:15 p.m. on Wednesdays. 

Life’s Healing Choices~

“Life’s Healing Choices” by John Baker founder of “Celebrate Recovery” is a small group which takes a deeper look at the hurts, habits, and hang-ups that stifle the abundant life God has planned for us. We will learn how to release past hurts, apply God’s truths to everyday decision-making, forgive and ask others for forgiveness, and build a healthy foundation for change. This group is directed by Rosalyn Peters and meets on Tuesdays at the Grantsburg Public Library from 10 am to 12 pm and will run for 10 weeks. If you are interested in this group please see Rosalyn or call the church office.

Men’s Bible Study- Book of Luke
An interesting study, filled with action and adventure so relevant to finding peace and direction in our turbulent times, led by Dr. Ken Hyatt, is being presented on the book of Luke. This study is offered Wednesday mornings at 6:30 am. The study meets next door at the recently reopened coffee shop “Harper's Hangout."
Junior Choir Needs Voices 
The New Hope Jr Choir will practice on Sundays at 11 am in the sanctuary. All children ages 3 to 6th grade are welcome!!
Senior Choir Needs Voices - Reading Music Not Required
The New Hope Senior Choir practices on Wednesday, at 7pm at the church.Please consider joining this inspirational group!  There are no voice tryouts. Our motto is: You do your best and God will do the rest!

 

Bell Ringers needed - No experience or Music Reading Required
For the first time New Hope has begun a Bell Choir on Wednesdays at 6pm.  This choir is open for 3rd grade through adult.

 
Bible Study- Not a Fan~
New Bible Study series starting on Sunday, October 8th at 7pm at Tammy and Gene Bloomberg's titled Not a Fan
Jesus is NOT looking for fans…He’s looking for followers.
Followers who understand that…
There is no forgiveness without repentance.  
There is no salvation without surrender.
There is no life without death.
There is no believing without following.

Twenty times in the New Testament, Jesus Christ issued a compelling and challenging invitation: “Follow Me.” 

Jesus is not interested in mere fans.  He doesn't want enthusiastic admirers.  He wants completely committed followers.   

This is not a conventional small group experience.  It is a cinematic journey, a series of six mini-movies,with the perspective and depth to help shape today’s believer into a first century Christ-follower.   

Please plan to join us for this exciting and informative journey!

